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Club Guest Policy Effective Summer 2020 

This Directive applies to members who wish to bring guests to the Club and is issued based on 

requirements issued by the government of Quebec and Voile Québec to minimize the risk associated with 

COVID-19. It is the responsibility of every member who brings a guest to the Club in accordance with 

this directive to inform the guest of these rules and ensure that all guests abide by them. 

 

Use of pool and tennis courts Only immediate family (mother, father, children and 
grandchildren) may accompany a member and use the pool or 
tennis courts. Note that reservations are required and must 
identify guests. 

Clubhouse/Restaurant Only immediate family (mother, father, children and 
grandchildren) may be invited to the Clubhouse and restaurant.  
In accordance with government requirements everyone must 
wear a face covering in all indoor spaces at the Club. 
Note that for the moment, the Clubhouse is only open to use the 
bathrooms and all meals are taken on the lawn and patio. The 
Club cannot accommodate groups due to the social distancing 
requirements at the tables. 

Members’ boats Members may invite guests to their boats. Guests must be 
escorted from the property entrance to the boat and vice versa. 
The number of guests must enable the owner to respect 
distancing rules while on board. 

Service pier The service pier is open for the purchase of fuel and for pump-
outs. Non-member visitors who come to the Club by boat will be 
provided with fuel and pump-out services but cannot access the 
rest of the property and cannot spend any leisure time nor spend 
the night at the service pier, except in the event of an emergency 
and by specific permission from Club management. 

 

Members are reminded that all COVID-19 directives are posted on the Club web site and are 

encouraged to check the site for updates and information on activities around the Club. 


